2nd Grade Newsletter       January 2013                    Volume 1 Issue 4
	Mrs. Syrkett’s Corner 
Hello Parents,

[image: image1.wmf]Happy New Year Parents! This months reading goal is 60 minutes! If your child reads 60 minutes by January 31st, they will receive a personal pan pizza certificate from Pizza Hut!
Parents, please make sure your child comes to school on time! Instruction begins at 8am!
Homework!!
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Parents it is very important that your child turns in homework! If you have any questions about any assignments please let me know!
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What’s happening in class this month!
We are reviewing parts of speech – nouns, adjectives and verbs. This month we will be starting Unit 3 in our Avenues reading book! In Unit 3 we will be learning about water!
In Social Studies, we are learning about where we live, and ways we use our land!
Spelling List for the month of January!

Week of January 7th       Week of January 14th           No words for Week of January 21st    

once    mouse                         students      classes

use      place                           foxes           books                   Week of January 28th 
race     house                          bushes         flashes                  winning      slipped
nose    because                       watches       animals                 tapped        stepped
nice                                        beaches                                     clapping     running
please                                  branches                                   digging       dropped
                                                                                         skipped     hugged             


	Important Reminders:
7:30 - Breakfast in the classroom


8:00 - All students should be present
2:05 – 3:00 -  Gym 
3:15 – Dismissal


	Important Dates:
January 21, 2013 – No School, Martin Luther King Day
January 31, 2013 – Parent Teacher Conferences, 4p-6p


